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Discussion and action on demolition-250 Old Mail Road

SUMMARY: City Attorney Will Ridley provided an update on 250 Old Mail Road at the October
meeting. At that meeting, he explained that there was a delay of the demolition due to a lien on the
property by Dr. Donald Hooie. Mr. Ridley has negotiated with Dr. Hooie and Dr. Hooie has agreed to
allow the sale to occur and he will be entitled to 25%. Estimated costs for demolition are
approximately $10,000.  This will require a budget amendment.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-42420-269

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve demolition of the structure and budget amendment

File #: 18-0442, Version: 1

City of Crossville Printed on 4/25/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

